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Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,

This is fantastic news!  I'm ecstatic for this major step toward preventative health care :)  For so long
I've felt remorse toward our insurance companies for their lack of birth control coverage.  They sure
don't make it easy for us to afford the pill!  Let alone the doctor visits, check-ups and re-fills.  Isn't that
why we have insurance to help alleviate the costs?  Critics cry that the boosting in coverage will
encourage young teens to have sex because 'it's so readily available.'  Well, so is sex!  It's right there,
ready to be had...by all ages.  Bottom line, humans procreate.  Plain and simple. Here's an idea, let's
finally embrace this matter of fact of life (religion aside please) and focus on the real issues at hand, for
example the growing population and disease...and of course women's rights :)

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Diana B

Broomall
Broomall, PA 19008
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